NEWSLETTEE

SUMMERGET, TOGETHER

On the 30th June members of the FSH-MD Support Group UK from all over the United Kingdom got
together for the Summer Get Together atthe Holiday Inn Walsall. On arrival each guest gota welcome
pack full of useful information including: the agenda for the day, information about the new NMC Midlands,
Personal Independence Payments direct from DWP and a host of brochures selling disabled aids and
equipment designed to make an individuals life more accessible and independent.

The day kicked off atan early 9.15
am, made all the more bearable by
tea, coffee and biscuits put on by the

friendly and most helpful Holiday Inn
staff. The members then had a warm
welcome from the FSH group chair-
person, Traceyanne Pilato. When we
were all full of a wide selection of tea

coffee and biscuits, we got an insight
into the days events by Andy Findlay
vice chair, a long standing member of
the FSH group. Andy had organised
a brilliant ice- breaker for the day:

reverse bingo and a huge well done
to the winner of this original, quirky
game; Michael Federanko, who won
the bottle of Harrod’s champagne,
kindly donated by Liz Orme ( Events

co-ordinator).

The day continued with presentations
delivered by professional medics and
speakers which were detailed factual
and very captivating. These present-

ations were given by Dr. Lunt who
gave an informative talk on genetics
and diagnostics. Andreas Leidenroth

who gave an engaging presentation
on genetic disease and genomes,
Karen Rafferty who discussed the
possibility of setting up a national
register for FSHD.

The variety of talks and presentations
had easy to understand text and

images which is essential when some
of the talks are very hard to get your
head around and can be very

emotional for some. After the talks
members were able to ask additional

questions to the panel which worked

up quite an appetite, just in time for a

fantastic lunch put on of hot and cold
food and there really was something
for everyone, young old, picky and
greedy!

We would like to say ahuge thank
you to everybody that donated prizes
to our raffle which was drawn after
lunch and our guests left with arm
fulls of prizes and gifts they had
accumulated throughout the day. In

the afternoon the day continued with a

fantastic talk from Trevor Thomas and
Dr.Marita Pohlsmidt, the MDC director
of research about funding and how
the charity is positioned in the process
of finding treatments.
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Dr Lunt presenting his talk.







